
Postponed - 2020 FAA-EASA International Aviation Safety
Conference

Event Type: Conference

Date:
23 Jun 2020 to 25 Jun 2020

Description

Due to the uncertainty surrounding the COVID-19 pandemic, the FAA-EASA
International Aviation Safety Conference has been postponed from June 23-25,
2020 to summer 2021. The exact dates and location of the 2021 conference are still
being worked on and will be posted on this webpage as soon as they are confirmed.
Please find further information in this notice.
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https://www.easa.europa.eu/en/newsroom-and-events/events/postponed-2020-faa-easa-international-aviation-safety-conference
https://www.easa.europa.eu/sites/default/files/dfu/faa_easa_joint_notice_safety_conference_cancellation.pdf
https://www.faa.gov/aircraft/air_cert/international/us_eu_conference/
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